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This bill gives priority to certain students in the lottery a school district must use when it receives more 

applications than it has available seats for open enrollment. Students currently enrolled in the highest 

grade offered by a nonpublic school that is within the boundaries of the school district receive priority if 

that nonpublic school has an articulation agreement with the school district. An articulation agreement 

may authorize priority enrollment for students attending the nonpublic school. 

 

 


